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	Nursery

	This week we have been very busy in Nursery learning our colours and numbers. We have enjoyed playing Colour Lotto and trying to match up the colours to the correct card.   We have also been doing lots of counting activities and learning our numbers by sight.   We have had lots of fun in the Outdoor Education Area, playing in the Three Bears House and also walking in and out of the tyres and tunnel.

	Reception

	
	Well done to all the parents who attended the reading workshop, we hope that you enjoyed it and found the information useful. This week we have continued the topic of keeping healthy. The children have enjoyed learning about ways to keep themselves safe when playing indoors and outdoors. The children have discussed ways they can be safe when using the internet and the importance of seeking help from an adult when unsure about something. Please encourage your child to discuss with you what they have learnt this week. 

	Year 1

	1
	We have had a great week in year 1! In Literacy, we have been creating a character description for the monster in ‘Not now Bernard’. The children have been using lots of new and exciting adjectives in their writing. In Numeracy, we have been learning how to write the numerals in words. We have also been working out the answers to addition word problems. The children have worked really hard this half term and all of the year one teachers are really proud of their progress made. Have a lovely half term, rest, relax and enjoy your week off. We look forward to seeing you all back at school on Monday 27th February.  

	Year 2

	2A
	This week we have been consolidating all of our knowledge for grammar, maths and reading. Everyone did a good job and are making lots of progress. The children have yet again shown they are eager swimmers and they are becoming more comfortable in and around the pool. I hope you all have a great rest over the next week of the half-term holiday!

	2D
	It has been Test Week in Year Two this week; we have been consolidating our Grammar, Reading and Numeracy knowledge and rehearsing the skills learned thus far. We have also learned about missing number multiplication and division, using our knowledge of the inverse.

	2K
	This week in in 2K we have been really busy recapping our skills learnt in Literacy and Numeracy. The children have demonstrated super understanding of solving missing number multiplication and division problems. In Literacy the children are writing their letter to the Queen. They are doing a fab job. Well done. I hope all the children have a good break! 

	
	



	Year 3

	3G
	We have had another great week in 3G. In Numeracy, we have been learning how to use formal methods when multiplying and dividing numbers. It was difficult at first, but the children have persevered and have made great progress. Well done. In Science, we have been learning about our skeletal muscles. The children have enjoyed discussing how our muscles relax and contract and they have produced some great diagrams to demonstrate this.

	3O
	We had lots of fun last week at fun and fitness week. We really enjoyed the yoga and relaxed with meditation as well as all the other super fun stuff that was organised for us to do. This week we started multiplying two digit numbers by one digit and dividing numbers using the bus stop method. It is a bit tricky, but we are really enjoying it. We hope you have a fantastic half term!!

	3R
	This week in 3R we have been working hard in literacy, writing our persuasive letters to the council, asking them to clean up the river. In numeracy we have begun to work on written methods for multiplication and division. IPC has been interesting, learning about an artist called Leonid Afremov and in science we have studied how muscles in humans work. Well done to Kacper for excellent homework this week!

	Year 4
4A

    4G

    4P
In literacy this week we have been writing up our letters form Macbeth to his manipulative wife to describe his encounter with the witches on the heath. In numeracy we have been looking at how to answer word problems by picking out key details and selecting the correct operation. In science we have explored the various stages involved in the water cycle. Keep up the good work.
In numeracy this week we have been learning how to select key information and use our knowledge of addition, subtraction, division and multiplication to solve multi step word problems. We have also been solving word problems to allow us to practice our skills in context. In literacy we have been using the features of informal letters to create our own letters based upon the opening stages of Macbeth by William Shakespeare. In science we have been learning all about the multiple stages involved in the water cycle including: collection, evaporation, condensation and precipitation.
It has been another busy week in year 4. As well as investigating the different stages of the water cycle in in our science lessons, we have been writing our own letters from the point of view of Macbeth, using expanded noun phrases and subordination to describe the opening events of the play. We have been focusing on using ambitions vocabulary to describe the scene which greeted Macbeth upon the heath. In numeracy, we have been applying are arithmetic skills to word problems, ensuring that we pick out key information and use the correct method to calculate the answer.


	Year 5

	    5B
	What an incredibly busy week for 5B! In Literacy, we have been learning about the poem Iliad, which is an epic poem. In Numeracy, we have been converting between fractions, decimals and percentages and learning about different strategies to use to solve these conversions. In Science, we created our own newspaper articles on the moon landing which took place in 1969. Keep up the hard work, 5B! 

	    5C
	This week in 5C, we have all been working incredibly hard. In Numeracy, we have been learning how to solve multi-step problems involving fractions, decimals and percentages. In Literacy, we have been exploring the conventions of epic poetry and learning about famous poet: Homer. In IPC, we have been learning about the structure and civilisation of Ancient Greece. Well done, 5C! 

	    5J
	5J have had a great week this week. In Literacy, we have been learning all about the epic poem: Iliad. Iliad tells the story of a war in Ancient Greece and is a very famous poem. In Numeracy, we have been looking at how to convert fractions, decimals and percentages.  In ICT, we have been learning about staying safe online. Have a great break, 5J! You’ve earned it! 

	Year 6

	    6S
	This week in 6S, we have been analysing and rewriting our own versions of the infamous poem ‘In Flanders Fields’. We have focused particularly on language and sentence structure whilst ensuring the themes and tone of the poem are similar to the original. Children have really incorporated their creative, artistic natures and have produced some vivid imagery.

	    6T
	It has been a very busy end to this half term in 6T. In Literacy, the children have used the famous poem 'In Flanders Fields' as inspiration for their own war poetry. Whilst writing their poem, they have considered vocabulary and grammatical features such as semi-colons. In maths, the children have revised their work on percentages and ratio. During Guided Reading lessons, the focus has been prediction and creating a response using evidence from the text.

	    6N
	This week in 6N we have been looking at a range of skills learnt from the start of year 6. We have been practising questions and looking at different strategies. In literacy we have been reading the poem 'In Flanders Field'. We have also created our own poem using this as a stimulus, using semi colons and metaphors.
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DORRINGTON ACADEMY


Head Teacher; Miss L Barratt


www.dorringtonprimary.co.uk 	Tel: 0121 464 5330 


Fax: 0121 464 7904





DORRINGTON NEWS: 17th February 2017





Unicef Article: 28


ATTENDANCE & PUNCTUALITY FOR WEEK ENDING 3rd February 2017


          This week the top classes for Attendance and Punctuality were as follows:


Attendance�
�
�
�
�
�
�
KS1�
RJ�
100.00%�
KS2�
3G/3O�
98.57%�
�
REC�
RJ�
100.00%�
Year 3�
3G/30�
98.57%�
�
Year 1�
1I�
96.92%�
Year 4�
4G�
93.33%�
�
Year 2�
2A�
99.38%�
Year 5�
5J�
98.18%�
�
�
�
�
Year 6�
6S�
96.43%�
�
Punctuality�
�
�
�
�
�
�
KS1 Winners�
RC/RJ/RS/1I/2A/2D�
0 LATES�
KS2 Winners�
3G/3O/4G/6N/6S/6T�
0 LATES�
�
KS1 Most Lates�
1H�
4 LATES�
KS2 Most Lates�
4P�
5 LATES�
�
�
�
�
�
�
�
�
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Drop-in Coffee Morning





Parents and Carers are invited to a Coffee Morning here at Dorrington Academy in support of children with Communication and Autism Needs. �The session will be held on Monday 6th March from 9.00-10.00am.


















































Non-uniform Day





There will be a non-uniform day on Friday 3rd March for World Book Day. �Dress up as any book character you want! �Please remember your £1.


















































DORRINGTON DIARY - Dates for your Diary








17th February – School closes for Spring half term


27th February – School commences


3rd March – Non-uniform for World Book Day


6th March – Communication and Autism Needs Coffee Morning








 
























































YEAR GROUP NEWS





Unicef Articles: 12, 28, 29, 31








YEAR GROUP NEWS





MESSAGE TO ALL PARENTS





If you would like your child to walk home on their own, please ensure that you put it in writing and hand to the School Office.





If you change your Telephone Numbers or any other details please remember to let the school office know.





V-tech watches are prohibited in school. Any children caught wearing one will have it confiscated.





SCHOOL FUND CONTRIBUTION





When sending in School Fund money, please make sure you send it in a sealed envelope with your child’s name and class.  School Fund is £15.00 per family per year or alternatively pay £5.00 per term.





BREAKFAST CLUB


�Reminder to parents, Breakfast Club finishes at 8:50am. �Thank you.





WEATHER





In the case of bad weather the school will send a text message out to all parents as to whether school remains open or closed. For further weather updates please visit the school website.





RECEPTION 2017





Reminder - if you have any children whose date of birth falls between the months of September 2012 and August 2013, then please don’t forget that you should have applied for a Reception place at � HYPERLINK "http://www.birmingham.gov.uk/schooladmissions" �www.birmingham.gov.uk/schooladmissions� or please speak to the office staff for an application form.


The deadline was 16th January 2017.



























































Unicef Articles: 3, 18
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“Together we are stronger"








